
Dear [Community Member/Stakeholder], 

We are reaching out to seek your valuable feedback regarding the upcoming urban planning 

initiatives in our community. Your insights are crucial as we aim to create an inclusive and 

sustainable environment that meets the needs of all residents. 

As part of our planning process, we would like to gather your thoughts on the following aspects: 

• Green spaces and parks 

• Transportation and accessibility 

• Housing development 

• Community services and facilities 

Please take a moment to share your opinions and suggestions. You can respond to this email or 

attend our upcoming community meeting scheduled for [date and time]. Your participation will 

greatly enhance our planning efforts. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to improving our community. We look forward to 

hearing from you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


